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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
 Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil 

Nadu will be leaving Chennai for New Delhi on 19th 

September,2012 to attend the 7th Meeting of the 

Cauvery River Authority convened by the  

Hon’ble Prime Minister at New Delhi. The  

Hon’ble Chief Minister will be returning to Chennai in 

the late evening of 19th September, 2012. 
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